From:

Cavanagh, Ruth

Sent:

Thursday, August 7, 2025 11:08 PM

To:

SRV adminassist; SRV fiscalofficer; Cavanagh, Ruth; Galicki, Dennis; ehaibach@verdantas.com; SRV Mayor

Subject:

Streets Cmte. 8/7/25

The sunshined, scheduled Streets Committee meeting was called to order at 9:04am. Attending were Tim Young, Eric Haibach, Bill Koons, Dennis Galicki and Ruth Cavanagh.

Truck issues were discussed. 2020 Plow truck is being re-upfitted. 2001 truck can plow, but not stable to throw salt. Young is searching prices on new plow trucks.

Crack sealing roads has concluded.

One garage door has been approved for replacement, without windows. Will match what is there.

Young has spoken with Middlefield sign. New signs, similar to old ones, will cost \$1,100 each.

Haibach discussed speaking with CMG to break ground for the new Salt storage building. Young stated he has 1,500 ton of Salt waiting to be delivered, into new building, as Salt dome is already full.

Further discussion regarding 2025 road program. Haibach stated he has urged this forward. There will also be Reclamite applied on Chelsea Ct., Maple Springs, Woodside and Southwyck.

Young explained the need for a double culvert across from Manorbrook Dr., to alleviate water backing up into yards on 306 east yards .

Generalized discussion regarding trail changes that may occur.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Cavanagh, Chair

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone Get Outlook for Android